
Using the Vermont Department of Libraries Catalog: 

The Vermont Department of Libraries uses the Integrated Library System (ILS) VERSO. The 

homepage of the catalog looks like this:

 

On the top right side of the screen you will be able to login with your Library Card barcode number as 

your username and a password.  



Vtdl:Vermont State Library should be selected as your library by default. If this is your first time 

logging in: your username and password will both be your Library Card barcode number. 

Once you are logged in, click on “Your Account” in the top right corner of the screen. Select “Your 

Profile” and change your password to something that is meaningful to you. 



Once logged in you can search the catalog for resources. You can use the drop-down menu to the left 

of the search box to search by Author, Title, Subject, ISBN. “All Headings” is the default search and 

works as a Keyword Search.  

 

 

You can also use the “Advanced” button to the right of the search box to search with multiple criteria:  

 

 



Here is a simple “Title” search:  

 

Pressing the magnifying glass icon to the right will execute the search and you will get a list of results. 

On the left hand side of the results page you can refine your results by criteria like Subject, Author, 

Material Type, and Location:  

 

 

 



When you find the title you’re looking for you can select the link that will bring you to the item page:  

 

 

The item page will allow you to place a “Hold” on the item:  

 

 

 

 



This will bring you to a page to confirm your hold for either a specific copy or any available copy:  

 

“Reserve Any Items” is selected in this example. When you hit “Place Hold” you will hear from the 

Department of Libraries about receiving the item you’ve requested when it’s ready. 

While logged in you can also see what you have checked out or have placed holds on through the 

“Your Account” drop-down menu:  

 



If you have any questions about your library account or resources, please reach out to the 

Department of Libraries.


